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Termination or Transfer of Licensed Activities:  Recordkeeping Requirements   
 (61 FR 24669; May 16, 1996)  RATS ID 1996-3 Effective June 17, 1996 
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'20.2108 

(b) 

 
Records of waste 
disposal 

 
 

 
D 

 
N/A 

 
  N/A 

 
 

 
 

 
 '30.35  

(g) 
 

 
Financial 
assurance and 
recordkeeping for 
decommissioning 

 
 

 
 H&S  

 
Paragraph revised to require the 
transfer of records pertaining to 
decommissioning to the new 
licensee.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
'40.36 

(f) 

 
Financial 
assurance and 
recordkeeping for 
decommissioning 

 
 

 
H&S 

 
Paragraph revised to require the 
transfer of records pertaining to 
decommissioning to the new 
licensee.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
'70.25 

(g) 

 
Financial 
assurance and 
recordkeeping for 
decommissioning 

 
 

 
H&S 

 
Paragraph revised to require the 
transfer of records pertaining to 
decommissioning to the new 
licensee.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
'30.36 
(k)(4) 

 
 
 

 
Expiration and 
termination of 
licenses and 
decommissioning 
of sites and 
separate 
buildings or 
outdoor areas 
 
 

 
 

 
 D 

 
Added to state that license will 
not be terminated until the NRC 
receives the records required by 
revised by Secs. 30.51, 40.61, 
and 70.51. 
 

 
  N/A 
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'40.42 
(k)(4) 

 
Expiration and 
termination of 
licenses and 
decommissioning 
of sites and 
separate 
buildings or 
outdoor areas 

 
 

 
 D 

 
Added to state that license will 
not be terminated until the NRC 
receives the records required by 
revised by Secs. 30.51, 40.61, 
and 70.51. 
 

 
  N/A 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
'70.38 
(k)(4) 

 
Expiration and 
termination of 
licenses and 
decommissioning 
of sites and 
separate 
buildings or 
outdoor areas 

 
 

 
 D 

 
Added to state that license will 
not be terminated until the NRC 
receives the records required by 
revised by Secs. 30.51, 40.61, 
and 70.51. 
 

 
  N/A 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
'30.51(d), 

(e),(f) 
 
 

 
Records 
Material balance, 
inventory, and 
records 
requirements 

 
 

 
H&S 

 
 

 
Added to clarify that records 
pertaining to decommissioning, 
offsite releases, and certain 
records pertaining to waste 
disposal assignment, or to the 
NRC prior to license termination 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
'40.61 

(d),(e),(f) 

 
Records 
Material balance, 
inventory, and 
records 
requirements 

 
 

 
H&S 

 
Added to clarify that records 
pertaining to decommissioning, 
offsite releases, and certain 
records pertaining to waste 
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disposal assignment, or to the 
NRC prior to license termination 
 
 
 

 
'70.51 
(b)(6) 

 

 
Records 
Material balance, 
inventory, and 
records 
requirements 

 
 

 
C 

 
Added to clarify that records 
pertaining to decommissioning, 
offsite releases, and certain 
records pertaining to waste 
disposal assignment, or to the 
NRC prior to license termination 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
'70.51 
(b)(7) 

 
Records 
Material balance, 
inventory, and 
records 
requirements 

 
 

 
C 

 
Added to clarify that records 
pertaining to decommissioning, 
offsite releases, and certain 
records pertaining to waste 
disposal assignment, or to the 
NRC prior to license termination 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
'61.30 
(a)(3) 

 
 

 
Transfer of 
license 
 

 
 

 
H&S 

 
Amended Paragraph: 
(a) * * *(3) That any funds for 
care and records required by 
'61.80(e)  
and (f) have been transferred to 
the disposal site owner; 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
'61.31 
(c)(3) 

 
Termination of 
license 

 
 

 
H&S 

 
Amended Paragraph: 
(c) * * *(3) That the records 
required by '61.80(e) and (f) 
have been sent to the party 
responsible for institutional 
control of the disposal site and a 
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copy has been sent to the 
Commission immediately prior to 
license termination. 

 


